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Raywood, Simon

From: Sue Bingham 
Sent: 19 August 2024 08:50
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Cottam solar industrialisation 

Dear planning inspectors  
 
I stand by all my arguments and those of the 7000 acres group that this ( and indeed, the other projects in this area) 
are a gross violation of the environment, wildlife, farming and food security and our communities.  
The main reason for all this upheaval remains profit .  The developers stand to make vast profits at our expense and 
most likely it will be foreign investors that take the spoils.  
The new Labour government have absolutely no idea or care of our rural areas and frankly I fear deeply for our 
country as a whole.  
There appears to be WEF objectives which the general public are not being informed of and I am cynical of the 
reasons behind this and if these project are going to be steamrollered through no matter what conclusions you, the 
planning inspectorate, come to.  
I understand we all need energy but destroying what we hold dear to do so should not be an option.  In any event, I 
believe this environmental destruction will be obsolete before it is fully implemented as I hope and pray that other 
technologies can supersede these basic, crude methods.  
I am extremely concerned and very stressed about the future for my family in this area if any of these plans come to 
fruition.  
Yours faithfully  
Sue Bingham  
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